
2nd Grade Supply List  

Kenston Forest School 
2024-2025 
Mrs. Hillers, Miss Clark, & Mrs. Bottoms 
 

• 1” plain binder with clear 
pocket on the front  

• 2 folders with pockets and 
holes to fit into binder 

• 1 pair of headphones (no 
ear buds) 

• 1 pair of scissors 

• 12 pack of glue sticks  

• 2 packs of 24 count crayons 

• 1 box of 10 washable 
markers  

• 1 box of 24 count colored 
pencils 

• 4 black fine tip Expo markers  

• 2 packs of pre-sharpened #2 
pencils  

• 4 pack of fine tip highlighters  

• 1 pack of colored copy 
paper 

• 2 rolls of scotch tape  

• 1 pack of  baby wipes  

• 2 large boxes of tissues  

• 1 roll of paper towels  

BOYS 

• 1 pack of color cardstock 

• Gallon ziplock bags 
__________________________________ 

GIRLS 

• 1 pack of white cardstock 

• Sandwich ziplock bags 
  

How to Access Our List: 
You may shop the items directly by 

visiting www.teacherlists.com  
1. Click on “Find a List” 
2. Select state (VA) and city 

(Blackstone) 
3. Click on Kenston Forest 

School 
4. Last, select Second Grade 

Supply List 
 
 
There is also an option to access 

the list through the Target app if 
you prefer to shop in store for 
items. 

 

 
 

http://www.teacherlists.com/


• 1 container of Clorox wipes 
 
*Supplies will be shared 
community supplies and 
restocked as needed. This will be 
due to our classes switching for 
reading groups. Labeling items will 
not be necessary.  
  



Dear Parents, 
 
 The best way for a child to improve in reading proficiency is to READ!  This 
should be done on a regular basis in order to gain the maximum benefit.  Spend 
some time with your child each day engaged in reading.  Read to your child and have 
your child read to you.  Discuss the stories together to ensure comprehension. 
 
 If your child reads story books easily, he/she may be ready for chapter 
books!  Start him/her off with some simple chapter books.  Some good beginner 
chapter book series include Henry and Mudge (levels 2 and 3), Young Cam Jansen, 
Magic Tree House, and Junie B. Jones.   
 
 Please, please, please set a goal for your child to read at least 10-15 minutes 
per day over the summer break.  “Summer learning loss” is a big issue and can 
result in losing up to a full grade level of reading ability.  It is so important that 
your child does not lose ground in reading over the summer. Please visit your local 
library to check out books.  Read, read, read! 
 
 We also cannot stress enough how important it is for your child to know the 
basic addition facts through 18 (9+9).  Everything they will learn in math in second 
grade will build on these facts.  Please go over these facts frequently over the 
summer.  There are many free websites where they can play games to review 
addition and subtraction facts.  Flash cards are also a great way to practice and 
review. 
 
 We hope everyone has a wonderful and restful summer!  We look forward to 
seeing you in August. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
      Second Grade Teachers 
      Mrs. Hillers, Miss Clark, & Mrs. Bottoms 
 
 


